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NOTICE TO LICENSED REPAIRERS 
 

Please allow this notice to serve as a reminder that 
pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes § 14-52, only new car 
dealer's, a used car dealer's, a repairer's or a limited repairer's 
license may engage in the business of repairing motor vehicles.   

 
This Department expects that all repairers licensed under 

the Department’s jurisdiction will endeavor to repair vehicles 
safely and in compliance with available professional guidelines, 
including but not limited to guidance from the original 
equipment manufacturer and related service bulletins.  All 
repair decisions should come from a licensed repair 
professional in consultation with the vehicle owner.   

 
Licensed repairers are responsible for the quality and 

safety of each repair, and should always be mindful of, and 
guided by, practices and procedures that protect the wellbeing 
and safety of the motoring public. 
 
 


